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NEW YEAR PRESENTS FOR STUDENTS AT BOSKO BUHA ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

In "Boško Buha" Elementary School for the children with disabilities a handing of
New Year's gifts was held. In the school hall the children were presented with gifts,
provided by LUKOIL SRBIJA. Along with the School Director and teachers,
presents were handed out by "LUKOIL SERBIA" AD representatives. After the
children were presented with gifts, they sang a School hymn, and School director
Olivera Arsenijević thanked the Company for its support, as well as the attention
paid to the children. She handed out a special collage made by students as a sign of
gratitude to LUKOIL SRBIJA.


